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May 28. 1980

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director Serial No. 347/040780
Office of Inspection & Enforcement PSE&C/SGE:jpj
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory 80 mission
Region II Docket Nos. 50-404
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100 405
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

I.E. BULLETIN 80-08
EXAMINATION OF CONTAINMENT LINER PENETRATION WELDS

As you know, Virginia Electric and Power Company is perfonning a
feasibility study of North Anna Units 3 and 4. For the duration of this
study, we have curtailed our activities, most notably in nuclear related
areas. Therefore, we have suspended our review of the subject Bulletin.
We will resume our review of this Bulletin if the study indicates continu-
ing with North Anna Units 3 and 4 as nuclear units.

If there are any questions, please cont,act us. ,
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/Sam,C. Brown, Jr'

Senior Vice President - Power Station
Engineering and Construction j

cc: Mr. Victor Stello, Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement

VMr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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